
Thank you so much for making this week’s seminars a huge success!  We had slightly over 100 people in 
attendance representing the Engineering community, municipalities, private water systems, water system 
contractors, governmental agencies and industrial end users.  I believe the material presented by both 
Danfoss and Grundfos was extremely well received and should assist the individuals in understanding the 
benefits of optimizing their pump systems and the huge potential cost savings with using Variable 
Frequency Drives on pumps.  Special thanks go to Jeff and Roger for their excellent presentations and to 
the RWAA for helping to spread the word to its membership base. 
 
We would like to do this presentation again at some point in the future.  It’s nice to be able to work with an 
organization that is very pro-education oriented. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jim Sebbens 
Grand Canyon Pump and Supply 


